
  Cheers! 

‘The Trothy’ 
Pop-up pub is open for business on                                                             

Saturday, 7th January 
7.30pm ‘til 10.30pm 

Mitchel Troy Village Hall 
A little late to welcome in the New Year but come 

anyway and join Val & Geoff for a drink & a chat 

Anyone able to help out by running the bar on a very occasional Saturday, please 
contact Val – Vallong4464@aol.com or 01600 714464
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